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July 14,2010 

<End User Name> 

<Address> 


SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

Dear: 

This notice i5 sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor 
Vehicle Safety Act. 

Driving Specialties. Ltd. has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 
Ricon 6-way seat bases installed in your vehicle. 

IM'PORTANT 

Your veJlicle il~ which a Ricon 6-way power transfer 
seat base was installed is being recalled. 

You shouldco~)tact Driving Specialties or youl' neatest 
VMJlRicon dealer as soon as possible to have your Weon 
sellt base inspected. 

Why is a recall being 
conducted? 

What are we doing 
about the problem! 

What should you do? 

There is the possibility ofa poor (cold) weld in the seat base at the joint 
between the pivoting plate and the swivel plate pin. This situation 
could cause persona) injury. 

Ifthe swivel plate we'd in your Rican seat base is found to be defective 
.Driving Specialties will replace the swivel plate at no charge to you. 

Contact Driving Specialties as soon as possible to set up an appointment 
to have your seat base inspected.. The inspection will only take a few 
minutes. Ifthe swivel plote in your seat base is found to be defective 
we will replace it at no charBe to you. 



    

What if you no lon~cr If you no longer own the seat base andlor the vehicle with the seat base 
owo this Ricon 6-way instnlJed please contact Driving Specialties to notify us of the name of 
Power Seat Ba5c? the new owner so that we may contact them. 

Who should you Contact Driving Specialties at (707) 5S3-15] 5 should you have any 

contact if you have questions or concerens. 

further questions or 

concerns? 


If after attempting to have your vehicle repaired you believe you have not been able to have your vehicle 
remedied without charge and within a reasonahle amount of time. you may submit a complaint to the 
Administrutor, National Highway Traffic Safety Admlnistration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., 
Washington, D.C., 20590; or caU the toll..fTee Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800­
424.9153); or go to http://www.safercar.yov. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this safet), recall may cause, but your safety is our first concern. 

Sincerely, 

Oavid John 
fieneral Manager 

215 COMMERCIAL STREET" VALLEJO, CA 94589" (707) 553·1515'" FAX (707) 553·1504 
www.drivil.lgspecialties.com 

http:www.drivil.lgspecialties.com
http://www.safercar.yov
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